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October 14, 2015 

 

 

Greta Bjerkness 

Wilford, Geske & Cook 

o/b/o Ocwen Loan Servicing LLC 

7616 Currell Blvd #200 

Woodbury MN 55125 

 

VIA EMAIL:  gbjerkness@wgcmn.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 179 Atwater Street  

  

Dear Ms. Bjerkness: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 13, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

October 27, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss plans for the building 

if your client wishes to proceed with rehabilitation.  Ms. Moermond stated that she will contact 

the building official to have the code compliance inspection expedited no sooner than Friday. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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